
Submitter: Ellen Hall-Chave 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB4148 

Thank you Representative Ken Helm for introducing HB 4148, the Omnibus Wildlife 

Bill . 

 

It is vital as a community that we do as much as we can to help protect wildlife, our 

environment, and people across Oregon by preventing human-wildlife conflicts, 

inspire wildlife stewardship, support wildlife rehabilitation efforts, reduce wildlife 

collisions, and respond to wildlife disease outbreaks. 

 

HB 4148 would help with these concerns, and provide much needed outreach and 

education efforts to the community about living with wildlife, thereby preventing 

wildlife conflicts from happening and ultimately helping to keep wildlife and the public 

safe.  

 

COEXISTENCE  is absolutely key to the survival of animals,  plants, and therefore 

humans in this shared land.  It is the responsibility of you, as legislators, to help us 

figure out this puzzle, and provide laws to protect and nurture the land and all its 

inhabitants. 

 

Please support  HB 4148 , which is one step further in that goal.   

 


